



Reference: A3014533

0 5 JUN 2019

Mr Prakash Mehta President Hindu Council of Australia president@hinducouncil.com.au

Dear Mr Mehta,

Thank you for your correspondence of 24 May 2019 regarding the Hindu Council of Australia's donation to the farmer's drought relief program.

The NSW Government appreciates your support of farmers affected by drought in NSW.

At a time when farmers continue to struggle through devastating drought, the NSW Government will do everything it can to improve the local economy in regional NSW.

Yours faithfully,

Gladys Berejiklian MP

**Premier** 

Then's you for your generosity and kindness.

H is deeply appreciated.